
 
 

Golf Club Committee 
Minutes of Committee Meeting 
Held on Tuesday 5th April 2022 

 
IN ATTENDANCE    

Martin Brebner   Captain 
Sue Eggleton   Vice Captain 
Don McIntosh   Treasurer 
Ammar Grewal 
Phil Burnham 
Ian Howick 
Sarah Hoesli 
Chris Fitt   Foxhills 
Sean Graham  Foxhills 

 
APOLOGIES 

Anne Sharp 
Mark Jacob  
Mike Wraight  Handicaps 
David Stringer  
 

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 

The minutes of the previous meeting were tabled by the captain, proposed by Phil Burnham and seconded by 
Sarah Hoesli. They were accepted unanimously as a true record of the meeting. 
 

MATTERS ARISING 

There were no matters arising 

 

CAPTAINS REPORT AND BUSINESS   

Juniors 

The Captain reported that Phil had volunteered to look after junior competitions with help from Pedro. It was 
also agreed that we would look for a parent to assist. Clare Taylor was suggested. 

Ammar suggested that a junior captain may help although it was agreed this would be against the “all 
inclusive” ethos of the club. It was agreed that a junior representative may be a good idea in the future. 

Drawn Competitions 

Drawn competitions are a great way to allow new members to mix but are unpopular with existing members. 
The requests from new members for games is currently low and it was agreed that drawn competitions would 
only be used where stipulated in the Competitions Manual and we will monitor numbers before making a 
decision on any changes. 

 



 

Club Championships 

It was agreed to advertise the Club Championships in the format suggested at the last meeting and Mike will 
put up a list of each members qualifying competitions. There was some discussion regarding 5 day members 
entering but it was agreed to look into a separate ‘handicap and scratch club championship’ for the five day 
members, possibly with a different name. This could be set up on an existing midweek medal date. 

Captain’s Away Trip 

There are 15 members and Sean going on the away trip to Formby Hall in June. We are playing Formby Hall, 
Royal Lytham St Annes and Hillside. 

Golf Genius 

Golf Genius is now configured for booking and the first competition will be the Secretary’s Shield on 1st May. 
The Captain agreed to put the competitions for May and June on the system pending training for the 
Committee.  

 

FOXHILLS MANAGEMENT REPORT 

Chris gave an update on the Esso pipeline and outlined Foxhill’s plans for the the duration of the works and it’s 
vision for the future. There was an extended discussion following the update. 

Sean outlined the driving range improvements planned for May, and mentioned an email is planned to outline 
improvements to greens over the next few months. 

 

COMPETITION CHAIR REPORT 

Sue’s report is attached. 

It was agreed that the summer knockouts will run between 1st May to the 4th September. The limited time 
available for each round will be highlighted in communications. 

Sue agreed to prepare a communication for All Winners Day so that new members understand its significance. 

 

TREASURERS REPORT 

Don’s report is attached. 

 

ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

There was no other business 

 

NEXT MEETING  

Tuesday 3rd May 2022, 7.30pm in the Manor House Board Room 
  

 

TO DO LIST 

Posters for course etiquette      Phil and Captain 

Look at suitable date for 5 day “championship”  David 

 


